Call to Order 7:08 pm

Attendance: Merri, Diane, Heather, Shannon, Dr. Bell, Dawn Pagano (virtually)

President Report

Craft Fair: No contact has been made about Craft Fair, Dr. Bell will follow up with Dollars for

Scholars

Gaming Report

March Beginning Balance: \$9,602.65 March Ending Balance: \$19,010.67

Venue approvals need to be made by the Foundation

-Family associations need to have approval from us about locations

A system needs to be put in place between the Foundation, Dr. Bell, and Nick Byce to make sure all is okay including location and dates

Need one singular contact from Family Associations for use of gaming license, person filling out the form needs to be the contact person

For the 25/26 school year, all groups and family associations that may want to use the gaming license will need to attend an information session

-If you do not attend, you do have use of the gaming license

All flyers using our gaming license information need to be approved by Diane. Must be submitted with application, including a check

Another 100 tickets for the 8th grade raffle were ordered. All current funds must be turned into Diane.

Tax ID Number usage needs to be paused due to NJ charities approval is needed

Treasurer Report

April Beginning Balance: \$16,284.19

Request for NJ Charities was made by Heather, has not been made since 2015 Foundation needs to be register based on on income, need to solicit, and sell

Possible fundraiser ideas:

Towels
Bleacher Seats
Cooling Towels
Night at the Races

Adjourn: 7:43 pm